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Hello, as a legal aid attorney for over 15 years I am writing to express my strong support for the
adoption of the proposed amendment to RPC 1.8(e). Thank you.
 
David Mace
Director - Open Door Legal Services
Seattle's Union Gospel Mission
206.682.4642
206.903.6504 (fax)
P.O. Box 14165
Seattle, WA 98114
www.ugm.org
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